
 

 

Set: Friday 21st January    Due in: Wednesday 26th January 2022 

 
Reading:  

20 minutes a day. 

Please read at least five times a week to an adult. Don’t forget to ask them 

to sign your reading record. Reading records should be in school every day 

and will be collected in on Monday morning.  

 

Spellings: 

Next Friday, 28th January, you will be tested on spellings for week 3 – nouns using the suffix 

‘ship’. 

 

Art. 

In our art unit this half-term, we are learning all about linear perspective. In a couple of weeks 

time, the children will need to bring in a photo which demonstrates linear perspective. This can 

be a photo that they have taken or one that has been taken by someone else. 

 

Maths: 

Please try the task set for you on MyMaths. Remember, you can try the task more than once if 

you don’t achieve 100% first time.  

 

Timestables: 
  

 By popular request, today sees the return of one of our in-house RockStar Battles.  

 

This first battle of 2022 is a year group competition with all 4 year groups competing directly 

against one another. We have some super players across the school so we are looking forward to 

an exciting competition!  
 

 The battle started today, Friday 21st January, at 7.30am and will run from 7.30am until 6pm 

 every day. It will finish at 6pm on Thursday 27th January. Only one year group can emerge 

 victorious as Rock Star champions. Which one will it be? This is sure to be a hotly-contested 

 battle so please make sure you join in to help lead Y5 to victory!  

 

 To take part, you simply need to login and play during the hours when the competition is live.  

 

Spelling score 21.1.22:                        Times tables score 21.1.22:      

 

Parent’s comment: 

 

 

Parent’s signature 

 

Child’s comment: 

 

 

 

 

Teacher’s comment: 
           


